The Working Men’s Institute Board of Trustees met on June 15, 2023.
President Fred Frayser called the meeting to order. In attendance were President Fred Frayser, Vice President Nathan Maudlin, Secretary Tamara Allison, Trustee Christine Crews, Director Ryan Rokicki, and Circulation Specialist Shannon DeLap. 
Minutes of the May 18, 2023 meeting had been sent electronically. Tamara Allison moved to accept the minutes. Christine Crews seconded. Approved.
Fred Frayser then presented the Treasurer’s Report. Christine Crews moved to accept and hold for audit. Tamara Allison seconded. Approved. 

FWMI- Christine Crews Presented. We had our book sale last weekend. There were 227 people in attendance. We sold $499 in books and $150 in tote bags. July 4th celebration is coming up and will be held at the Atheneum. 

In Old Business- 
· Long-Range Plan
· On Monday, June 12, Connie, Ryan, and Tamara held a strategy meeting. Connie invited Diane Sanders from Historic New Harmony to join the meeting to gain some insight into exactly what we need to ask for from Lilly Endowment, Inc. On Wednesday, June 14 we met with Ronnie Clothe(?). They do offer planning grants, but we need to have a more detailed plan to present to Lilly Endowment, Inc. Ryan spoke with March Davis from Indiana Landmarks, and he agreed that we had taken a good first step to get funding for the expansion of the archives. 
· In the meeting with Lilly Endowment, Inc Program Director Ronni Kloth, it was suggested that our website needs to be updated before requesting a planning grant. Connie recommended Allen Howe from ideology.biz and Ryan will be reaching out to them tomorrow to discuss website updates. 
· Oral History Project-The interviews with Rosemary Alsop are complete. We will be interviewing Linda Alsop and Carolyn Stone for future installments in the series. 

In New Business- None

President Frayser then suspended the public portion of the meeting to enter an executive session. 
During the executive session, it was decided that Shannon DeLap would receive a 2.5% raise from where it was in December 2022 and a $250 stipend to be reevaluated in December 2023 with the other staff members. 

Director’s Report (see attached) 

Mr. Rokicki then presented the claims. Nathan Maudlin made the motion to accept the claims. Christine Crews seconded. Accepted.

The meeting was then adjourned.  























Director’s Report-June 15, 2023
Kiwanis Story Time was held on May 25. We had 17 Children in attendance. The next Kiwanis Story Time will be June 22. Ann Rains Will be reading Spring After Spring by Jan Brett. We have 21 Children Registered for this event. 
Peggy Fisherkeller as well as Randy and Deb Patrick were here May 30th -June 9th continuing the State Museum’s Curatorial Outreach. Randy and Deb will be returning in November. 
Our Volunteer Picnic held on June 4 was a success! A big thank you to Harold DeLap and Taylor Rokicki for all their help. 
Indiana Landmarks held their reception in the room for the dissemination of useful knowledge on June 9 from 5:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m.
The WMI and the Feiner Grant Search Committee are happy to announce this year's grant recipients. We would like to congratulate Dr. Eleanor Rust and Dr. Tristra Newyear Yeager - Francis Wright: America's Forgotten Radical (A Podcast) and Rebecca May Hope - Women of Paradise: Contributions of Female Boat Loaders to New Harmony.
Posey Invasive Partnership and The Garden Club of New Harmony will present Invasive Plants in Your Backyard on Wednesday, June 21, at 5:00 P.M. Conservation professional, Will Drews, will cover local invasive plants, control methods, and landscape alternatives. Registration is required for this event. 
Our six-week summer reading program will begin next Thursday, June 22. Janey Frayser will be reading A Friendship Yarn by Lisa Moser. The activity will be friendship bracelets.
[bookmark: _Hlk147394101]Ken Back will present Twenty Cows: Milk Sickness in Father Rapp's New Harmonie on Wednesday, June 28, at 6:30 P.M. Ken will share his research on the illness that claimed 79 Harmonists in the summer and fall of 1814. 
We submitted our final grant report to the Indiana Arts Commission. I am proud to announce that we have been awarded $ 3,840.00 for Peggy Taylor’s next weaving class Textiles Thru Time.
We would like to thank the Janik family, Jeanne and Nathan Maudlin, Janie and Fred Frayser, Ann Angle-Garrett, and Diana Davis for helping to set up and break down the FWMI book sale. 







